
Diary Dates            

May 2024 
5th  May Bank Holiday 
12th-16th SATS week 
21st Sports Day (pm) 
23rd School Closes for Half-Term at 
normal time 

 
Welcome Back 
We hope you all had a lovely break over 
the Easter Holidays. We have enjoyed 
hearing all about the children’s different 
adventures. We look forward to a very 
busy Summer Term. 

Please ensure that children are prepared 
for all the different weather conditions 
that occur at this time. 

 

 
 
 
 
Character Strengths 
 

This week’s character strength was 
Compassion please ask your child all 
about it. Next week’s strength is Risk-
Taking. 

 

 

 
 
 

Wedding Bells 
Huge congratulations to Miss Page who 
got married in the Easter Holidays. We 
have now welcomed back the new Mrs 
Bremridge. Please join us in wishing Miss 
Page (Mrs Bremridge) and her new 
husband all the best for a long and happy 
marriage. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Information 
Please could you ensure that the school 
office have all the correct and up to date 
contact information for your child i.e 
your correct mobile telephone number or 
work number, your correct email address 
and your correct home address. 
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 Swimming 
Years  5 swimming sessions will be taking 
place in the coming weeks.  

Year 5 will be swimming on: 29th April 

6th, 13th, 20th May  

Please make sure your child has a towel, 
underwear and appropriate swimwear on 
swimming days  

(i.e. girls have a one-piece  swimming 
costume and boys’ swimming shorts are 
not too loose). All children will be 
required to remove any jewellery 
including earrings and wear a swimming 
hat whilst in the pool. 

All children are to come to school 
wearing their costume under their 
uniform. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Healthy Lunchboxes & 
Fruit Snacks 
A reminder that we encourage 
lunchboxes from home to be healthy and 
that it is a fruit/veg snack not 
sweets/chocolate that should be 
provided for break time. 

 

 

Freeze Pop Fridays 
Freeze pop Fridays are back today. 
Please remember to bring 50p at the end 
of the school day. 

School  

Uniform/Hoodies 
A reminder that school uniform is to be 
worn at all times. PE hoodies and     
trainers are only to be worn for PE and 
not general wear.  A copy of the correct 
uniform can be found on our school  
website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


